

Dear Parent or Guardian

We are pleased that your child has applied to join Northern Beaches Council Library via our website at https://www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/library.

Joining the library is free and membership is open to everyone. Library membership gives access to free books, DVDs and magazines and free eBooks, eAudio and eMagazines. All are welcome to use the library's computers, free WiFi and low cost photocopying, printing and scanning.

Your child's library card will need to be collected from any of our Northern Beaches Council Library branches at Dee Why, Forestville, Glen Street, Manly, Mona Vale or Warringah Mall. For locations, opening hours, contact details and Library Conditions of Membership, please go to our website.

We need your permission before your child is able to join the library. There are two ways to do this:

- 1. visit the library with your child, bringing proof of your current NSW address; or
- 2. give them this signed letter with your library membership number or a copy of your identification with proof of your current NSW address.

We look forward to welcoming your child to the library.

Sincerely,
Your library team

As parent/guardian, I give permission for	for all materials borrowed on their library
I am a member of Northern Beaches Council Libi OR a copy of my identifica letter.	, , ,
Name:	Email:
	Phone:
Signed	Date:
(Parent/Guardian)	